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Newsletter No. 258   Notices for week commencing 1st June 2009                                                   
 
 
Thursday  
 
Thank you to the boys who came bowling last Thursday. There will be no Thursday club this 
week. 
 
 
Athletics Competition 
 
This Saturday is the athletics competition, which is being held at the new Picketts lock stadium. I 
would really like to see everyone support this competition. There are field events as well as 
running events so I am sure we can find an event for you. Everyone who enters gets at least a 
point, so the more of us who enter the more points we get. 
 
Can everyone meet at the hall at 12.00pm. 
 
 
Sunday 
 
Please don’t forget that we meet on Sunday mornings from 10.30am to 11.30am. There are a 
few of you who have not been in a while. Please make every effort to attend this week. 
 
 
Next Week 
 
Next week we are going ice skating. We need to leave the hall by 7.05pm at the very latest, so 
can everyone please meet in the hall by 7pm. We can not wait for late comers, so please make 
sure you are on time. Please wear appropriate clothing for this activity, i.e. jogging bottoms, as it 
will be cold and wet (if you fall over). 
 
There will be a small charge of just £2 to cover costs etc. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you and have a good week 
 
 
 

Andrew Caddies  
Company secretary 

 
OBJECT: THE ADVANCEMENT OF CHRIST’S KINGDOM AMONG BOYS AND THE PROMOTION OF HABITS OF OBEDIENCE,  

REVERENCE, DISCIPLINE, SELF-RESPECT AND ALL THAT LEADS TOWARDS A TRUE CHRISTIAN MANLINESS. 


